
MINUTES OF THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING, May 21, 1979 

Treasurer Mary Holland reported a total of $ 21, 724 in all accounts. 

Mary will be investing money from the treasury in certificates to gain 
interest at a rate of 9. 6o/o. 

Sue Geesler has agreed to be match chairman for our summer match. 

A request has been made that all members be extra careful with the 
walls in the building; notices may be placed on the bulletin boards or 
designated areas. 

Sharow Sawyer reported that a rumor had reached her that there had 
never been DKC Board approval for the kitchen and walls in the Club­
house; she explained that $1, 000 was budgeted for the kitchen, that 
some money had been donated by individual members for that specific 
purpose, that some supplies had also been donated, and the balance had 
come from the match and bake sale. The paneling had been put in place 
to prevent tearing of the insulation. 

Dr. Smith reported that AKC, by telephone, had indicated approval was 
extremely likely for our show in October to be held in Burlington. The 
building in Burlington is larger and no problems are anticipated. 

Marge White explained that when she asked permission to place an ad 
for $25 for the 1979 US Eastern Regional Dog Obedience Championships 
being held in Lynchburg, Virginia, that the deadline for placing ads had 
already passed at the time she made the request. For that reason, we 
will not have an ad this year supporting this event. 

Marge announced that the last night for obedience before September would 
be June 5th in the event someone would like to come out and watch. 

Marge also announced that some of our obedience dogs are giving a group 
demonstration at a school during the last week of school; if anyone is 
interested in joining or have a demonstration given at their school, please 
let her know. 

Betty Hood, Club Librarian, announced that a book return box would be at 
future meetings for returning loaned books. 

Becky Stanley announced that trophies were needed for group non-sporting 
and also for high-in-trial in obedience for the fall show. Please see Becky 
or M. F. Davis about trophies. 

- over -



Linda Cooke announced that the picnic would be in June --- date to be 
announced later --- plans are in the works for a puppy match and a 
gymkhana. 

Election of Officers being the next order of business, those elected 
were: 

President 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
AKC Delegate 
DKC Board-

Sharon Sawyer 
Peter Kartye 
Diane Divine 
Mary Holland 
Bill Tolbert 

Vern Bell 
Bob Geesler 
Gwen Hinson 
B. J. Thompson 
Marge White 

Mary Holland has agreed to again chair the rummage sale; it will be at 
the Pampered Pooch, and a date will be set as soon as we have enough 
rummage ! 

It was suggested that a brag box be placed in operation for announcing 
dog show wins at meetings. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 


